
VBHS Elimination of Out of School Suspension 

 

 VBHS Administration met on 03/09/2020 to discuss immediate reduction and future 

elimination of out of school suspension. Discussion focused on student support and the value of 

behavior presentations for students.  Administration will continue to look for meaningful 

motivational speaker opportunities in the 20-21 school year.  Administration also reviewed 

previous discussion from February: 

• Using in school suspension when possible 

• Using Saturday and Thursday detentions when possible 

• Professional Development for staff (potential topics identified: classroom management, 

educational psychology basics, cultural awareness, building relationships) 

• Consultation with appropriate district personnel prior to suspension 

• Use of ALTOSS whenever possible 

 


